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Have your say in health service 
delivery at Fiona Stanley Hospital 

Fiona Stanley Hospital’s Consumer Advisory Council (CAC) is recruiting new members to 
help represent the patient voice. The council provides advocacy for the planning, delivery 
and evaluation of health care services across the south metropolitan area. 
 
CAC Chair Rasa Subramaniam joined the council to improve the patient experience. 
“During my time on the CAC, I have been able to make a difference and truly help create a 
patient sensitive service,” Rasa said.  
 
Consumers and carers are needed to share their experience, knowledge and technical 
capabilities, and to attend monthly meetings at Fiona Stanley Hospital. 
 
By providing support and feedback to the hospital at all levels, CAC members have the 
opportunity to raise awareness of consumer and carer rights, and enable communication 
between patients, carers and the hospital. 
 
A consumer is a potential, current or previous user of Fiona Stanley Hospital, and CAC 
membership aims to reflect the diversity of the local community. 
 
To learn more about the CAC, visit the Fiona Stanley Hospital webpage 
www.fsh.health.wa.gov.au/About-us/Consumer-Advisory-Council 
 
If you are interested in joining the CAC, you can 
complete the Expression of Interest form on the 
webpage or contact the Consumer Advisory 
Council by phoning 6152 4013 or by email on 
FSHFeedback@health.wa.gov.au  
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